



January 2019

Dear Parent,

OEP Wine Tasting Evening - 1st February 2019, 7.00pm

As your child moves through the Sixth Form you will, no doubt, be considering 'life beyond Ellesmere'. To make this transition easier for you, and your child, a group of past and current Sixth Form parents has been created in order to maintain close links with the school.

Old Ellesmerian Parents (OEPs) is a social group that has been established for Old Ellesmerian and Sixth Form parents so that they can continue socialising and keep in touch with the College and other Old Ellesmerians. The group also aims to support the future career aspirations of your child by advising on the university application process and helping to find relevant work experience & internships from contacts within the school and its extensive OE network.

I would like to personally invite you to the next OEP social event which is a 'Tanners Wine Tasting Evening' to be held in the Arts Centre on Friday 1st February at 7.00pm. Tanners' Events Manager Alexandra Chidley-Uttley will be presenting eight different wines offering a good variety of styles and characteristics. She will share her expertise teaching guests how to taste wine and where we taste things on the palate. Guests will receive a glass of Tanners' fizz on arrival and a selection of cheeses will be available throughout the evening to complement the wine. Tickets cost £20 and are available from olivia.beckett@ellesmere.com.

This is an informal social event which gives you the opportunity to meet parents, teachers, former teachers and find out more about future events and developments of the group.

Yours sincerely

Nick Pettingale

Director of External Relations